
December 18, 2024

Most Reverend Paul D. Etienne
Archbishop of Seattle
710 9th Avenue
Seattle, WA 98104

Dear Archbishop Etienne, 

The Archdiocese of Seattle has submitted the following documents for the 2024 Data Collection process. 

Documents Submitted:

☒ Chart A/B  (Due August 30, 2024) Date Submitted: 08/19/2024

☒ Chart C/D  (Due August 30, 2024) Date Submitted: 08/19/2024

We have reviewed the submitted information and will include this data in the 2024 Audit Report provided
to the USCCB Secretariat of Child and Youth Protection.  This annual data collection process is part of the 
Charter audit process which supplements the on-site audit occurring every 3 years.

The Archdiocese of Seattle is scheduled for the next on-site audit in: 

☐ 2025

☐ 2026

☒ 2027

Thank you for your participation in the data collection process. 

Sincerely, 

StoneBridge Business Partners
Rochester, New York

cc: Secretariat of Child and Youth Protection
     Most Reverend Eusebio Elizondo, Auxiliary Bishop, Archdiocese of Seattle
     Most Reverend Frank Schuster, Auxiliary Bishop, Archdiocese of Seattle
     Caitlin Moulding, Chief Operating Officer, Archdiocese of Seattle
     Cathy Wiswell, Safe Environment Coordinator, Archdiocese of Seattle

Kaitlynn Allen
Signature

Kaitlynn Allen
SB Letterhead


